
From: Rylin Rodgers <rrodgers@AUCD.ORG> 
Fri 7/10/2020 12:02 PM 

Cc: Lauren Blachowiak <lblachowiak@AUCD.ORG>;Patti Ramos 

Good morning! 

We appreciate your continued efforts and those of your boss as our country continues to navigate the 
COVID 19 public health emergency.  Today we posted a new blogpost called, Will college during the 
pandemic be segregated?.  We thought the perspective offered by Laura Rodgers, a college student and 
disabled woman,  on the challenges that colleges and universities face when addressing the rights and 
needs of students with disabilities when reopening this Fall during COVID19 could support your 
continued work. 
We are happy to set at time to talk more 

Thank you, 

Rylin Rodgers         Lauren Blachowiak 
Director of Public Policy    Disability Policy Fellow 
rrodgers@aucd.org          lblachowiak@aucd.org 
Direct: 240.821.9381      240-821-9386
Cell: 765.891.0075      
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